Seneca Community Consolidated School District #170
174 Oak Street

Seneca, Illinois 61360
Telephone 815-357-8744 Fax 8§15-357-1516

SGS Learning Community:

As we approach Christmas Break, we would like to thank our students, parents and
community for everyone’s cooperation, hard work and dedication to Seneca Grade
School. The first part of 2021-2022 was challenging and difficult at times, however we
are thankful that we have successfully reached this point in the school year. We would
like to also acknowledge the staff and teachers who have worked in less than ideal
circumstances and have done “whatever it takes” to make sure that SGS is a safe and
nurturing learning environment. Please take the next few weeks to rest and relax and
enjoy time with family and friends.

Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and Happy New Year!

Sincerely
Lynn McGhee Eric Misener Shane Severson

THIS IS HOW
YOU GET ON
THE NICE LIST!




